
Dear Parents/Guardians of Sixth Grade Students, 
 
The Ohio Department of Health revised the requirement for all seventh 
grade students in 2016.  Every student entering seventh grade must show 
proof of having received one dose of the Tdap (tetanus, diphtheria and 
pertussis) vaccine and one dose of the Meningococcal (MCV4) vaccine.  
Mariemont Junior High must receive either an updated list of your child’s 
immunizations from your child’s physician which includes both the Tdap 
and the Meningitis vaccine or the form below with the date the vaccines 
were given and a signature by the physician or nurse. 
If you get the shot or verification of the immunizations when getting a sport 
physical, please be sure to send the immunization information to the office 
and not the coach or the athletic department. 
If you have questions concerning immunization requirements, please 
contact either Holly McCormack, RN at 513-272-7808 or Sue Fahey, RN at 
513-272-7305 
 
************************************************************************************ 
 
Please provide the date that your child received the vaccines. 
 
Name ____________________________________________________ 
 
Received the Tdap vaccine on  ________________________________ 
                                                                     (Date) 
 
Received the Meningococcal (MCV4) vaccine on __________________ 
                                                                                            (Date) 
 
____________________________________       __________________ 
 
               (Physician/Nurse Signature)                                  (Date) 


